
S-Comm presents:
 

SHARE
 YOUR

 VOICE.
 S t u d e n t  D i a l o g u e  S e s s i o n s

 

How do you get information?
 How do you share information?

 What is the appropriate role of social
media?

 How do you provide feedback to the
school and district that exists to serve
and support YOU?

 

SESSION #1
 Monday, Dec. 4
 3:45 p.m. - 4:45 p.m.
 Glencoe High School
 2700 NW Glencoe Rd.
 

Monday, Feb. 5
 Century High School
 

Upcoming 2018 sessions
 tentatively scheduled for:
 

Monday, March 19
 Hillsboro High School
 

Monday, April 16
 Liberty High School
 

Give us 60 minutes of your time

and thoughtful opinions, and 
 

we will feed you!
 

Students from any school can attend any of the
dialogue sessions they like - you don’t just have

to attend the one at your school.
 

Hillsboro School District's Student Communications Team (S-Comm)
is hosting a series of sessions at our high schools to learn more
about what students think about communications and how it could
be improved.

 

Questions? Please contact Chief
Communications Officer Beth Graser
at graserbe@hsd.k12.or.us or 503-
844-1772.

 


